
Happy Retirement! 

Dear [Retiree's Name], 

Congratulations on reaching the end of your work career! After years of avoiding work meetings 

and mastering the art of pretending to be busy, it's finally time to take a nap whenever you want! 

Now that you've retired, feel free to ignore the alarm clock, actually use the term "I'm too busy" 

to refer to your gardening, and spend hours contemplating what to binge-watch next. Your 

biggest concern is no longer deadlines but rather whether to have coffee or tea while lounging in 

your pajamas! 

May your retirement be filled with adventures, relaxation, and a severe lack of meetings. 

Remember, if anyone asks for help with anything--just tell them you're "retired from retirement." 

Wishing you all the best on this fabulous new journey! 

Warmest wishes, 

[Your Name] 


